Fall 2017
Dear Parents,

Your child has been invited to join the McCollough Elementary Honors Choir which is open to
3rd, 4th and 5th grade students by audition only! We will be rehearsing every Thursday after
school, 3:10-3:55 p.m. in the band room. Studies have shown that singing in a choir both
soothes your nerves and elevates your spirits, not to mention the benefit it has on learning and
the brain. Singing in the choir is a wonderful experience for your child to have!

You can look forward to hearing the choir sing in upcoming concerts, dates to be announced,
and hopefully a group to sing the National Anthem at our home sporting events. Visit my blog
site for current information. There is a contact form and a subscription link on the site, too, so we
can stay in touch.

http://iblog.dearbornschools.org/reedc/
Sincerely,

Mrs. Celeste Reed
Vocal and Instrumental Music Teacher

reedc@dearbornschools.org
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(please return this portion to Mrs. Reed after you have filled out the information)

___Yes, | give my child permission to join McCollough Honors Choir. | understand that
practices will meet every Thursday from 3:10- 3:55, unless cancelled by Mrs. Reed. | will make
sure that someone is there to pick up my child by 4:05 p.m.

____No, I'm sorry my child cannot join McCollough Honors Choir.

Student’s Name

Homeroom Teacher's Name

Parent’s Name

Contact Phone number

Parent email address




